Lauren Hood, MCD
Chairperson
Donovan Smith
Vice Chair/Secretary

Marcell R. Todd, Jr. Director

City of Detroit

CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

208 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center Detroit, Michigan 48226 Phone: (313) 224-6225 Fax: (313) 224-4336

e-mail: cpc@detroitmi.gov

Brenda Goss Andrews Kenneth R. Daniels Damion W. Ellis David Esparza, AIA, LEED Ritchie Harrison Gwen Lewis Frederick E. Russell, Jr.

NOTICE OF MEETING FOR THE DETROIT CITY PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING CANCELLED DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER

Pursuant to the Michigan Open Meetings Act, as amended, the Detroit City Planning Commission (CPC) is scheduled to meet this **Thursday, February 3, 2022 at 5:00 PM**. The meeting will be held in the Committee of the Whole Room on the 13th Floor of the Coleman A. Young Municipal Center. You may also attend the meeting virtually via video conferencing software utilizing the following methods.

Using the internet

https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/96355593579?pwd=TTloMzN5M3pmU1RKNXp1MjJlczN3 UT09

Or iPhone one-tap:

US: +12678310333,,96355593579# or +13017158592,,96355593579#

Or Telephone:

Dial(for higher quality, dial a number based on your current location):
US: +1 267 831 0333 or +1 301 715 8592 or +1 312 626 6799 or +1 213 338 8477 or
+1 253 215 8782 or +1 346 248 7799
Meeting ID: 963 5559 3579

All interested persons are invited to attend the meeting in order to observe and to present their views during public hearings and the public comment portions of meetings. Persons making oral presentations are encouraged to submit written copies to the City Planning Commission via U.S. Mail at the above address or via e-mail at cpc@detroitmi.gov.

With advance notice of seven calendar days, the City of Detroit will provide interpreter services at public meetings, including American Sign Language, language translation and reasonable ADA accommodations. Please contact the Civil Rights, Inclusion and Opportunity Department at (313) 224-4950, through the TTY number 711, or email crio@detroitmi.gov to schedule these services. Closed Captioning is now available via Zoom and may be turned on by the attendee in the menu bar.

Additional information about the City Planning Commission may be found at <u>CPC Webpage:</u> https://detroitmi.gov/government/commissions/city-planning-commission

MEETING CANCELLED DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER